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Rebecca N. Grill
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December 17, 2013

Haithem Abunajem, Agent
Sali Investment Group, LLC
3448 W. College Ave.
Greenfield, WI 53221

Dear Ms. Abunajem:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 3, 2013, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for a Secondhand Dealer’s
license for the premises located at 3424 W. Wells St. (“Sali Group™) based on objections to
the proposed location by the local alderman.

On Tuesday, December 17, 2013, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding the applications. On that date, the Common Council adopted
the Committee’s recommendation and denied your Secondhand Dealer’s license based on
objections to the proposed location.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a
portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application
for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License
Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

£q

JAMES R. OWCZAR
Ciyy Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 = 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, W 53202 « Phone (414) 286-2221 + Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks + Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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Office of the City Clerk Jim Owezarski
City Clerk

Rebecca N. Grill
Deputy City Clerk

December 17, 2013

Jimmy Jordan
3250 N. 2™ St.
Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Mr. Jordan:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 3, 2013, the City's Licenses Committee
voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class “B” Tavern and Public
Entertainment Premises licenses be renewed with a twenty (20) day suspension for the premises
located at 3250 N. 2" St. (“Glass Slipper™) based on the police report.

On December 5, 2013, you were mailed true and correct copies of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal
applications for your Class “B” Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses, in which the
Committee recommended that the licenses be renewed with a twenty day suspension. You were
further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of
Tuesday, December 17, 2013, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on
the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of
the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common
Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections
to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Commeon Council adopted
the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew the Class “B” Tavern and Public
Entertainment Premises licenses for twenty (20) days based on the police report. If you
previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee
that may be retained, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one
year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZARSK]
ity Clerk

City Hall « Room 205 + 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, W| 53202 » Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks « Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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Office of the City Clerk Jim Owczarski
City Clerk

Rebecca N. Grill
Deputy City Clerk

December 17, 2013

Michael Tatro
9444 W, Mitchell St. #]
West Allis, WI 53214

Dear Mr. Tatro:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 3, 2013, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council renewal with a twenty (20) day suspension of your Class “D”
Operator’s license based on the police report and testimony.

On December 5, 2013, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law,
and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for the Class “D”
Operator ticense in which the Committee recommended that the license be renewed with a twenty (20) day
suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at
its meeting of Tuesday, December 17, 2013, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers
on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the
right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Commion Couneil. At
that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the
Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to renew
with a twenty (20) day suspension your Class “D” Operator’s license based on the police report,

Said suspension of your Class “D” Operator’s license is to be in effect between 12:01 a.m., January 1, 2014
through 11:59 p.m., January 20, 2014,

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZARSKI
ty Clerk

City Hall + Room 205 « 200 &. Wells St. » Milwaukee, W| 53202 « Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 288-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks » Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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December 17, 2013

Maureen Sullivan
S78W 14686 Belle Chasse Pk.
Muskego, WI 53150

Dear Ms. Sullivan:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 3, 2013, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Commeon Council renewal with a ten (10} day suspension of your Class “D”
Operator’s license based on the police report.

On December 5, 2013, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law,
and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for the Class “D”
Operator license in which the Committee recommended that the license be renewed with a ten (10) day
suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at
its meeting of Tuesday, December 17, 2013, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers
on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukes, Wisconsin. You were advised of the
right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At
that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the
Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel,

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to renew
with a ten (10) day suspension your Class “D” Operator’s license based on the police report.

Said suspension of your Class “D” Operator’s license is to be in effect between 12:01 a.m., January 1, 2014

through 11:59 p.m., January 10, 2014.

Respectfitly,

- RY)

JAMES R. OWCZARS
Cityf Clerk

City Hall « Room 205 + 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, W1 53202 » Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax {(414) 286-3458
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks » Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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December 17, 2013

Kanisha King-Gray Atty. Scott Phillips Atty. James Toran
2579 N. Teutonia Ave.  Phillips Law Offices 3900 W. Brown Deer Rd.
Milwaukee, WI 53206 633 W. Wisconsin Ave. #605 Suite A #159

Milwaukee, WI 53203 Milwaukee, WI 53203

Dear Ms. King-Gray and Attys. Phillips and Toran:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 3, 2013, the City's Licenses Committee
voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that the Class “B” Tavern and Public
Entertainment Premises licenses not be renewed for the premises located at 2579 N. Teutonia
" Ave. (“Club 30”) based on the police report and police, neighborhood and applicant’s husband’s
testimony.

On December 5, 2013, you were mailed true and correct copies of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal
applications for the Class “B” Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses, in which the
Committee recommended that the licenses not be renewed. You were further notified that the
Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, December 17,
2013, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall,
200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written
objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date,
time, and place, you did not appear, but you did file written objections to the report of the
Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted
the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to not renew the Class “B” Tavern and Public
Entertainment Premises licenses based on the police report and police, neighborhood and
licensee’s husband’s testimony. If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a
refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in your receipt or filing
an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License
Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZARASKI

City Clerk

City Hali » Room 205 + 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukee, W1 53202 + Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks + Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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City Clerk

Rebecca N. Grill
Deputy City Clerk

‘December 17, 2013

Mark Ruiz
823 N. 2™ St, #910
Milwaukee, WI 53203

Dear Mr. Ruiz:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 3, 2013, the City's Licenses Committee
voted to recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for a Class “D”
Operator’s license based on your police report, a copy of which was provided along with
your notice of hearing.

On Tuesday, December 17, 2013, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted
the Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Class “D”* Operator’s
license based on your police report.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a
portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application
for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License
Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

(2

ES R. OWCZA
ty Clerk

City Hall » Room 2035 » 200 E, Wells 8t. = Milwaukee, W[ 53202 « Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks « Website: www.milwaukee.govicityclerk
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